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Dear Dr. Valente, DiCarlson
DJKasun
In response to your conversation with Mr. Kers of my staff on July 17, 1980, e 1
concerning the submittal of a physical security plan for the protection of L

special nuclear material of low strategic significance, a copy of 10 CFR
73.67 and Regulatory Guide 5.59 to be used in developing your plan are
enclosed. Please note that the sections of the regulation and regulatory
quide which apply to your facility have been highlighted.

With regards to this matter, 1t is requested that you submit your plan no
later than August 31, 1980.

Should you have any questions concerning the regulation, guide or develop~
ment of your pian please contact Dale Kers at (301) 427-4010.

Sincerely,

*Original Signed by G. W. McCorkle®

George W. McCorkle, Chief S
Physical Security Licensing Eranch {
Division of Safeguards, NMSS f
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